
 

 
 
 
 
April 22, 2015 
 
Felicia Marcus 
Chairperson, State Water Resources Control Board 
Attn: Jessica Bean  
1001 I Street, 24th Floor 
Sacramento CA 95814 
 
Subject:  YLWD Second Comment Letter on the Mandatory Conservation 
Proposed Regulatory Framework 
 
 
Dear Chairperson Marcus, 
 
Yorba Linda Water District continues to request consideration of the points 
detailed in our April 13 letter.  Every water provider has different requirements 
and challenges in operating a public water system while protecting public health 
and public safety, and without accommodation of the factors we have delineated 
we feel these are at risk. 
 
We especially request consideration of providing credit for Indirect Potable 
Reuse and for required irrigation of Fuel Modification Zones within our service 
area.  In the interest of brevity, suffice it to say we fully support both of these 
adjustments as detailed in the letter emailed today by MWDOC.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 
 
Marc Marcantonio 
General Manager 
 
CC: YLWD Ratepayers 
 Orange County Water District, P.O. Box 8300, Fountain Valley, CA   
  92728 
 Municipal Water District of Orange County, P.O. Box 20895, Fountain  
  Valley, CA 92728 


